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Honorable Mayor Cory Mason and the Members of the Common Council

730 Washington Avenue
Racine, Wl 53403

Dear Honorable Mayor Cory Mason and the lvlembers of the Common Council,

The Revitalization Team of Visioning a Greater Racine has been working diligently to revive the

Uptown area, creating a pleasant gateway to downtown. One of the areas needing

improvement is the sculpture located at 1247 Washington Ave. With your permission, we will
have the sculpture professionally powder coated by a local Uptown company. The sculpture
would be removed, painted, sealed, and re-installed. The new powder coating is projected to
last approximately ten years. The funding for this project (estimated at $1,800 - $2,000) will be
provided by the Visioning a Greater Racine Revitalization Team through fundraising and local
sponsorship. Thank you for your consideration.

We hope that together, we can continue to beautify Uptown.

Kristina Campbell

Chair of Visioning a Greater Racine
Owner of The Branch at 1501
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